
 

 

 

  

  

  

Subject: Vaccine mandates 
Date: Monday, August 16, 2021 9:12:00 PM 

From: Mariluz Perkins 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 

My name is mariluz perkins and I strongly oppose the mandatory use of the COVID 19 
vaccine on our Nevada students. Please put my opposition in record. Please note: 
This is unconstitutional for  It violates our 1st amendment right as we believe this vaccine is 
derived unethically. Thus, this so called vaccine, does not prevent transmission nor illnes. The 
adverse affects reporting system has reported many deaths and even debilitating illnesses that I 
have seen first hand. I am a registered  nurse and am fully aware of its affects and risks. I also 
will add that should you feel the necessity to mandate this illegal action, I will be forced to act 
legally in any way necessary to protect my children and help fight for all our children. This is 
also a violation of the Nuremberg code that sets a standard for ethical principles in human 
experimentation. This vaccine is neither fda approved and still remains in experimental stage. 

Please take this into serious  account! 

Sincerely, 
Mariluz perkins 

Get Outlook for Android 

mailto:jpfilippi@health.nv.gov

